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Improving the water network: Huia no.1 watermain replacement – 

Donovan Street, Blockhouse Bay – service investigation works  

 

As you may be aware, our partner contractor, March Cato, are undertaking an 

important project to replace the Huia no.1 watermain in your area.   

From Monday 4 September 2023 for approximately three weeks Donovan 

Street will have traffic management set up in stages for service investigation 

works (please note, these works are weather dependent).  

Please note, we will start with stage two on Monday 4 September and work 

our way through to stage nine. We will be carrying out the stage one 

investigations over two Saturdays.  

Working hours are Monday to Friday 10.00am – 3.00pm and Saturdays 

8.00am – 6.00pm. Please note, that city bound traffic will be diverted around 

the investigation areas.  

Please see the maps of the stages below:  

Stage 1 - Stage 1 works will be carried out over two Saturdays. 
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Traffic management and a detour around the investigation areas will be in 

place. We ask that you please follow the direction of traffic management 

staff and traffic signage to keep everyone safe. Thank you for your patience 

while we undertake these investigations.  

For more information on the project visit our website: 

www.watercare.co.nz/Huia1  

 

For questions about this work please email: Huia1@water.co.nz or phone 

March Cato’s Community Liaison Advisor Olivia Brodie on 021 347 317 

 

http://www.watercare.co.nz/Huia1
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